Notes from September 24, 2014 Waverly Community Board meeting:

Following Commissioner Gaiter’s meeting, there were four WCB members which did not constitute a
guorum. Discussion was as follows:

Of the 12 Board members, one has not attended any meetings since the November 2013 election, one
has asked to have her name withdrawn, one has attended only one or two meetings since the November
2013 election and two people are attending a class that meets on the same night as the WCB meetings
and will resume coming next spring. This leaves seven active members. Options for discussion at the
Annual Meeting include restructuring and recruitment.

Pancake Breakfast debrief: A big thanks to the Wellington Fire Department Chief and Firemen for making
the fire station an easier site than those in past years. Jan reported that between 75 and 100 people
attended and donations were received in the amount of $383.00 which was deposited. The treasury has
a balance of $618.31.

Waverly Annual Meeting on Saturday, November 1, 2014: Letitia recorded questions for the speaker,
Fire Chief Gary Green. The meeting will be held at the Waverly School from 10:00 to noon. Door prizes
and other refreshments will be discussed at the November meeting.

The next meeting will be October 22, 7:30 p.m. at the Waverly School.



